
 
 

Windsor Square Historic District Annual Mee5ng Minutes 
April 2, 2024 

 
The mee/ng was called to order at 6:07 pm. 
 
Board members present: Mike Freret; Mary Stoffel; Beth Postma; Meg Gailey; John Dehn, Tim Turner 
 
Board members absent: Kurt Peterson; Hope Webber; Kelly Climo; Andrea Stone 
 

I. Annual Mee/ng Recap 
The Board discussed the feedback from the annual mee/ng as well as the best way to get informa/on to 
the neighborhood.  Discussions were held regarding upda/ng the Windsor Square website to include 
addi/onal informa/on as well as other social media plaSorms.  The Annual Mee/ng Minutes were 
approved by a quorum. 
 

II. Block Party Recap 
Discussions were held regarding the recent block party and the neighborhood’s feedback.   
 

III. Dues, Invoices, Advantage Card Status 
The Board discussed the best way to reach out to the neighbors and the possibility of crea/ng a formal 
neighborhood directory.  The possibility of placing a QR code on the website that links to addi/onal 
informa/on on how neighbors can sign up was also discussed. 
 

IV. Home Tour – Next Steps 
Discussion was held regarding the Home Tour being held in 2026.  Once a date has been confirmed, it 
will be published to the neighborhood. 
 

V. Colter Improvement Project Status 
No updates were reported. 
 

VI. Kids’ Events 2024 
Discussions were held regarding the turnout for the recent Kid Event and the Book Drive. 
 

VII. Adult Events 
Discussions were held regarding scheduling an adult event at the end of May or early June.  The second 
event will likely be scheduled towards the end of the Summer when it cools down and will focus around 
the 95th Anniversary. 
 

VIII. Security 
The Board discussed what has been happening in the neighborhood.  A reminder to lock doors and be 
vigilant was discussed.  It was also men/oned that if anyone has camera showing something that 
happened, to post it and send it to the police officers for the neighborhood. 
 



IX. Newslecer Status 
Discussions were held regarding the status of the upcoming newslecer and the deadline to provide 
input. 
 
No addi/onal ques/ons or comments were made. 
 
There being no further business, the mee/ng was adjourned at 7:42p.m. 
 
 
RespecSully submiced by,  
Meg Gailey, Secretary 
 

  


